
 
 
 
Electronic Copy 
Director of Services  
Planning Department  
Kildare County Council 
 
The Secretary  
An Bord Pleanala 
 
 
11 February 2020    Reg. No.:  W0300-01 
 
 
Final Reminder -   Section 42(1E)(a) of the Waste Management Act as amended in 
respect of a licence application from Kilsaran Concrete Unlimited Company for a 
facility located at Kilsaran Concrete Unlimited Company, Halverstown, Kilcullen, 
Kildare, R56 DD21. 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I refer to the EPA’s notice of  requesting observations in accordance with the provisions 
of   Section 42(1E)(a) of the Waste Management Act as amended. 
 
You are requested to respond to the Agency within 2 weeks of receipt of this notice 
with the requested information.   
 
Please note that a response to this notice is required even if you have no observations 
to make and your response will be taken into consideration in the assessment of the 
application. 
  
In the event that no response is received within 2 weeks of this notice, the Agency will 
proceed to complete the assessment of the licence application.   
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 
 


